
NEWS EXTRA 
 

YSA manager Gary Tucker passed away May 18, 2011. He was a great friend of YSA and will 
be greatly missed. Following Gary’s wishes, there will be no funeral or service. The club is 
planning a memorial at the range on Sunday, June 26, 2011, starting at noon. 
 
Bill Mamola has been appointed by the YSA Board of Directors to be the new manager. 
Dudley Owens has been hired to be assistant manager. 
 

In memory of  

GGGaaarrryyy   TTTuuuccckkkeeerrr   
September 15th, 1951 – May 18th, 2011 

 
Please join us for a Pot-Luck in memory of 

Gary Tucker. 
 

Where: Yolo Sportsman Association 
      24189 Aviation Avenue 
      Davis, CA 95616 

When:  Sunday June 26th, 2011 
      Starts @ 12:00 noon 
 

-If possible please bring some food or drink for pot luck.   
-Also, we hope to have a firing solute.  If you would like to 
participate please bring your own gun.  
-Casual dress 


